
From: Mike Eaton, 2 Farmfield Cottages,

Horley Road, Charlwood, Surrey RH6 0BJ

Dear fellow members,

RE: Horley Bridge Club at the Hydro

Friday, April 26- Sunday, Apr 28   2019

Several Crawley members took up the offer to join Horley Bridge 
Club at their bridge weekend at the Hydro Hotel in Eastbourne last 
April. A good time was had by all!

We are now invited to join them again (and several HBC members 
will meanwhile attend our own joint weekend with Church Hill BC 
at the same location this November).    

So please encourage your bridge partner(s) to join you at what 
promises to be another enjoyable weekend by the sea. The Hydro 
management and staff take good care of us and this year’s prices 
are virtually unchanged (see attached booking form).

I look forward to hearing from you. And will be able to provide  
paper versions of booking form later in the month – for anyone 
needing this option. 

Best regards, 

Mike Eaton

  


